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Party Season 
 
Dear Families, 
It’s Party Week very soon at Birkwood.  
Here are the dates: 

Nursery – Teresa Tuesday 19 December  
Reception/ EYFS 2 Sharman & Anning Tuesday 19 December 
Year 1 Einstein & Nightingale Friday 22 December 
Year 2 Seacole & Parks Friday 22 December 
Year 3 Earhart, Year ¾ Holmes, Year 4 
Pankhurst 

Wednesday 20 December  

Year 5 Attenborough, Year 5/6 
Wollstonecraft, Year 6 King 

Tuesday 19 December 

 
We are happy for the children to wear party clothes for this occasion. Please come to 
school in your outfit for the day. We will still be playing outside as usual so sensible 
footwear is recommended.  
 
We would greatly appreciate donations of party food. If you are able to contribute, we 
ask you to please send any items in packets for food hygiene. Ideas may include: 
cupcakes 
crisps 
Buffet items such as pork pies, sausage rolls, sausages, picnic eggs etc 
biscuits 
mini pizzas 
cheese straws 
sweets 
 
Kindest regards 

 
Daniel Wood – Headteacher 


